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Shawnna Rule

From: Todd Hellrigel
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 2:52 PM
To: Shawnna Rule
Subject: FW: Recommendation for hire  - 8th grade Basketball coach

Can you add to the board packet. 
Thanks, 
Todd  
 

From: Connie Matthews <cmatthews@midwestcentral.org>  
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 2:42 PM 
To: Todd Hellrigel <toddh@midwestcentral.org> 
Cc: Zach Roberts <roberts@midwestcentral.org> 
Subject: Recommendation for hire - 8th grade Basketball coach 
 
Dear Dr. Hellrigel,  
I would like to recommend William Frank to be hired as the 2024-25 Boys Basketball 8th grade coach.  Mr. 
Frank is from our Manito community and is a Midwest Central graduate. He has experience playing on 
the Varsity level for Midwest Central and also coaching in the community for over 5 years.  We look 
forward to working with him to build our basketball program.  
 
Mrs. Connie Matthews 
Principal 
Midwest Central Middle School 
121 N. Church St. 
Green Valley, IL 61534 
309.352.2300, ext. 200 
https://www.midwestcentral.org/ 

 
"It's a great day to be a Raider!" 


